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Japanese Parliamentary Vice-Minister's visit to Karachi 

 

Japanese Parliamentary Vice-Minister for Foreign Affairs Minoru Kiuchi paid an official visit to Karachi from 

September 11 to 12, 2013. This was his first official visit to Pakistan. 

 

On September 12, Vice-Minister Kiuchi visited Mazar-e-Quaid to pay tribute to Quaid-e-Azam Muhammad Ali 

Jinnah and laid a floral wreath. He also visited Pak Suzuki Motor Company, one of the leading Japanese auto 

industry pioneers in Pakistan and exchanged the views with the representatives of Japanese companies.  

 

Vice-Minister Kiuchi’s visit to Karachi further strengthened the bilateral relations between Japan and Pakistan 

and enhanced the cordial friendship between the two countries. 
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